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SUBJECT 

Positive advice course “Introduction to Robotics Design” 

     

Dear Management Team, 

 

University of Twente (UT) is registered at the Dutch Chamber of Commerce under nr. 501305360000.  

  
 

P.O. Box 217 
7500 AE Enschede 

The Netherlands 
www.utwente.nl  

 
 

 

In their meeting of February 27, 2020 the Systems & Control Program Committee has given a positive 

advice regarding the course “Introduction to Robotics Design” which is currently being prepared by 

Dr. V. Kalpathy Venkiteswaran and will be given for the first time in the next course year 2020/2021. 

 

The Program Committee expects that this course will address topics on (biomedical) robotic design that are 

relevant for the Systems & Control program and are currently not already in other courses. This applies in 

particular to students from the specialisations Biomechatronics (BM) as well as Robotics and Mechatronics 

(RM). 

 

If you have any further concerns/questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or the other co-chair, 

Prof. Sarthak Misra. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Ronald Aarts,  

Co-chair S&C PC 


